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WEST OXFORDSHIRE
DISTRICT COUNCIL

Eynsham Neighbourhood Development Plan Regulation 16 Consultation Response
form:

Eynsham Parish Council has prepared a Neighbourhood Development Plan and would like your
comments. In order for your representation to be taken into account at the Neighbourhood Plan
examination and to keep you informed of the future progress of the Neighbourhood Plan, your
contact details are needed. The consultation opens on Tuesday 1*° August 2017, and closes at
5pm on Tuesday 12 September 2017.

All comments will be publicly available and identifiable by name and organisation (where
applicable). Please note that any other personal information provided will be processed by VWest
Oxfordshire District Council in line with the Data Protection Act 1998.

Please fill in your details in the boxes below:

Full Name:
Judith Luna

Organisation represented (if applicable):

Address (including postcode):

Telephone number:

Email address:




Please state which part of the Neighbourhood Development Plan (for example which section,
objective or policy) your representation refers to.

The entire Plan.

Please use the space below to make comments on this part of the Plan.

I strongly support the Neighbourhood Plan. It has been developed in full consultation with Eynsham residents and
with detailed knowledge of the village's topography, transport connections, infrastructure and the realities of living in
Eynsham. In particular the Plan identifies a more clearly thought-out and sustainable rate of housing growth for the
future than the hasty, vague, and hugely inflated plans of WODC. The combined proposed developments to the wes!
and north of the A40 will destroy the very qualities that give Eynsham its unique character: a compact network of
streets where all facilities are within walking distance, easy access to the countryside, and a strong community spirit.
If the Garden Village to the north of the A40 gets planning permission, | strongly support the Neighbourhood Plan
proposal to enable future re-routing of the A40 at Eynsham, further north of the village,and to refuse new housing
south of Chilbridge Road.

There are alternative locations for new housing developments that have not been properly explored by WODC, and
that would not have such a significant impact on Eynsham and in particular on transport to and through the village
with consequent increase in environmental poliution. The private developer plans for a second garden village at
South Leigh MUST be considered as an alternative to the garden village north of the A40, and not as an additional
development; a total of some 6000 new houses would put intolerable strain on Eynsham, and on the A40 that no
road improvement could mitigate.

Please use a separate form for each representation.

Please state whether you would like to be notified of the Council’s decision on the
Neighbourhood Development Plan Proposal:

Yes X No

This form can be emailed to astrid.harvey@westoxon.gov.uk or posted FAO Astrid Harvey,
Community Development, West Oxfordshire District Council, EImfield, New Yatt
Road, Witney, OX281PB, by 5pm on Tuesday 12" September 2017.




